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Workload for physicians usually exceeds normal workdays. The hours worked by doctors give Albertans 
better access to healthcare. Reductions in workload would produce lower payments to physicians but 
would also limit access to care. 
 
Many physicians are honestly fearful that the release of names will put their property and person at risk. 
Some members are concerned about criminal targeting of physicians’ homes and families, unfair business 
practices, identity theft and sophisticated targeting of individuals by cyber criminals. When considering 
risk, even a low incidence of these unintended consequences is substantial. 
 
The AMA believes there are respectful approaches to this legislation that can provide a balance between 
public access rights and privacy of personal information. We are partners, sharing the same goal of 
providing accessible, quality sustainable health care to Albertans. Our success in jointly achieving this goal 
will depend on a respectful and collaborative relationship. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to make these comments. 
 
 
Yours truly, 

Cameron Plitt 
Acting Executive Director 
Alberta Medical Association  
 
 
CP/hs 




